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DEPARTMENT OF TRADE AND COMMERCE
STANDARDS BRANCH

orrawa December 31, 1965

NOTICE OF
WITHDRAWAL OF APPROVAL

Pleage be advised that under asuthority of the
"Regulations respecting Gas and Gas Meters", the Branch
has re-axamined the case of Pressure-Compensated Indexes
and has decided that further supply of these indexes
under any approval is prohibited.

Those indexes which are now in service will likely
be rejected upon re-verification, and therefore considera-
tion shéuld be given to their replacement at the earliest

opportunity.

R W s
"K. Cryer, . R.'W. MacLe i
Chief, Electricity & Gas Division, Director,
Standards Branch Standards Branch.



